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Dear colleagues, 
Here are some thoughts on the possibilities of a Global Fund to support the business and human rights agenda as well as on its setup.
A prospective fund needs to have a clear mandate that is linked to the work and thereby a clearer mandate of the UN working group on business and human rights. The mandate should be funding activities locally, distributed through trusted organizations such as NHRIs with A status under the Paris principles, local business associations or Global Compact local networks. Application to funds should be open – with specific quality criteria.
There are already quite a large number of good practice examples in all areas of the world and on a global level due to the work of organizations such as theGlobal Compact and the Business and Human Rights Resource Center this practice is shared. However, a fund could focus on awarding grants within certain specific priority areas in specific regions that link to existing examples/initiatives and are based on a needs assessment done by the working group. 
For the management of this fund I would suggest an organization that has experience with multi-stakeholder processes and in a broad range of human rights related contexts. Moreover this organization need to have the capacities and structures to manage this fund globally and with the necessary integrity and transparency measures while also organizing and conducting the tendering processes as well as fulfilling the respective secretariat functions. 
I hope these points are helpful for the discussion. We would be more than happy to continue working on the general design of such a fund.

All the best

Gwendolyn Remmert
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